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Calendar 

Playgroup at school every Monday 10am to midday 

Please come along. All welcome. 

**Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday** 

Lunch orders. Every Friday. 

Term 1 

Wednesday, March 4 School photograph day 

Monday, March 9 Labour day Holiday 

Wednesday, March 11 
School Council Annual Meeting 7.00pm 

All parents are welcome to attend this meeting. 

Friday, March 20 Performance at school ‘Dinosaur Science’ with Woorinen  

Wednesday 25 March 

Parliament of Victoria Outreach Program  
Ibis Styles Conference Centre  
Swan Hill 1.30pm-2.45pm  
Students in grade 4 5 6 

Friday, March 27 

Casual dress day. Gold coin donation. Money to Swan Hill 

Hospice fundraising. Please note change of date. 

Last day of term 

 

School Photo Information is attached…it need to be back at school by Wednesday. 
 
School Uniforms…polo tops. 
The polo tops available from school will become the compulsory school uniform from the start of 2016. 
 
Facebook 
The school has a ‘Facebook’ page for parents and guardians only. Sophie Shadbolt is administering the page. 
The purpose of the page is to assist with school organisation, parent assistance at the school and to put school 
activity images up as well as the newsletter. If you would like to join please search ‘Facebook’ for Beverford District 
Primary School and request to join. 
 
There is also a Friday lunch menu on the page. 
 

Grades 4 5 6 Homework 

Students in grades 4 5 and 6 have a Mental Maths Book. Students are asked to complete at least 1 section per week. 

Answer sheets have been sent home. Parents should correct the work with their children and ensure that the work is 

completed. 

 

Mower for Sale 

The school is purchasing a new ride on mower. Our existing mower is for sale  by tender. Tenders will need to be over 

$1900. Tenders close with me on Thursday, March 5. Tender should be in a sealed envelope. 

The mower is a Husqvarna purchased in September ’09.Please contact the school if you would like to have a 

look at it. 
 

NEWS FROM THE OFFICE 

Charges have now been put on for the 2015 Class Requisites (the materials that the school 

purchases on behalf of you for your child).  School council have set the fees at $120 per student or 

http://www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au/


$210.00 per family.  Payment can be made via cheque, cash or….. (my favourite) direct deposited 

into the schools account.  Some families make regular payments of $20 per fortnight, which I take 

off any outstanding charges.  It is much easier to budget $10 or $20 a week than to find $200 for 

that camp that you know is coming up at some stage this year.  If your account is in credit at the 

end of the year this can be paid back to you, or you can roll it over for the following year.   You 

can see your bank and have an automatic payment set up to go out of your account weekly or 

fortnightly.  Statements can be provided at any stage, just give me a call or send a note with your 

child if you require one. 

The school’s BSB is 063529 and the account number is 10080192 please use your child’s name as 

the reference number eg. Caelli Lois  

BOOK CLUB 

Book Club is not compulsory, students will bring home brochures twice a term, the school get 

bonus rewards for any purchases made which are used to purchase library books and resources for 

our school.  All cheques are to be made out to the school, not Scholastic as stated on their forms. 

UNIFORM 

I have plenty of school Polo’s in stock, these are available for $25 each.  There has been some 

feedback regarding fading of the collars, this garment is not to be washed in hot water and should 

preferably be dried in the shade.  This is stated on the washing instruction tag so we are unable to 

do much about those that have this problem.  I have sent an enquiry to the company but as yet 

have not received a reply. 

 

My School 

.

 

Hi, My name is Kye. I’m sorry I couldn’t get a 

picture but I’m here to tell you what I have been 

doing this week. First I started playing a great 

game of Ga-Ga Ball. I won three games. The way 

to win is to hit the ball with your hand into 

someone else’s legs. But, you can’t hit the ball 

twice in a row unless you’re in the final two of 

course.  The next game was dodgeball. My team 

won 4 games and the other team won 1. That’s 

my story for the kid’s spot so I’m out. 

Bye 

 

 
Mowing Roster 

February  1 Rohan Shadbolt March 22 Rob McKay 

February 15 Caffrey Family April 5 Shane Barker 

March 8 Cornish Family May 3 Tim van Liessum 

Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing…..don’t see you doing it but it is much appreciated. 

 


